
 
 
 

LITTLE GADDESDEN C. of E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Church Road 

Little Gaddesden 
Hertfordshire  HP4 1NX 

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs. C. Geoghegan    Tel:   (01442) 842464 
      Fax:   (01442) 842825 

 
        4th November 2015 
Dear Parents,    
                                                                      
Tring School Cross Country Event – Classes 2 & 3 
We have been invited to a Cross Country Running Event on Thursday 19th 
November at Tring School. We are planning to take up to 20 children 
from Class 2 and 20 from Class 3. If your child is interested in taking 
part, please fill in and return the attached slip by Monday 9th November 
to secure their place. 
 
We will arrange transport to and from the event and we will be back at 
school by 3.15pm, so children can be picked up from school at the normal 
time. 
 
Children will need their Little Gaddesden PE kit plus warm waterproof 
layers should it be cold and wet as well as their water bottles and any 
medical equipment such as inhalers. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Amy Miles 
PE Subject Leader 
 

Tring Cross Country  Please return by Monday 9th  November 
 

I give permission for my child ____________________ to take part in 
the Cross Country Event at Tring School on Thursday 19th November and 
for them to travel there and back by coach. 
 
 
Signed ____________________  Date:   _______________ 


